
The student organization needs to contact 
Jeremy Sippel, Will Horton, and the Senate 
Chair Tamandria Brown, by e-mail 
requesting to be added to the Senate 
agenda to request funds for their 
organization. Jeremy, Will, Tamandria, and 
Caleb Farris will meet during the SGA 
Executive Board to approve the addition of 
the request to the agenda. Once that is 
approved the student organization will 
need to present their request to the Senate 
at a Wednesday meeting. You can email 
them at:  
 
willhorton123@gmail.com. 
tamandria94@yahoo.com 
Jeremy.Sippel@tamuc.edu 
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